
After this song, Children K4/K5 may leave for Kids Church.    
A parent should escort child to the Commons Area.  

 

We are grateful for your sacrificial giving that supports the work of this church.  To give, you can 

visit give.mitchellroad.org. Tithes and Offerings may also be placed in the giving box at the exits  
of the Fellowship Hall as you leave. 

11:00 am April 21, 2024 



 
There was something rather sweet about the many months of worship on the field 

we had a few years ago. Although we are glad to be back to normal, it is nice to   

occasionally enjoy the festive, exciting, unique nature of our whole congregation 

worshipping together. Make plans to bring your chairs, invite friends, and enjoy our 

Sunday service on the field!  Pack a lunch, a frisbee, and a blanket and plan to hang 

out together after. 

The spring New Members’ Weekend will be Friday, April 26, 6:00-8:30pm (dinner 

provided), and Saturday, April 27, 9:00am-12:30pm in the Fellowship Hall. Child-

care (crib - 4th grade) will be provided on Saturday only. If you choose to join 

MRPC, there will be a time to share testimonies on Sunday, April 28.  

You cannot come into the presence of God and stay the same. In May, we will be 

looking at different people’s encounters with Jesus in the gospels and the transform-

ative power of those interactions. Through their interactions, we will consider what it 

looks like for us to encounter Jesus in our own lives and how we too can be changed 

by his power and grace. Join us in  the Learning Commons every Sunday in May at 

9:45 am.  

 

We’re so glad you are here! Fill out a blue Connect Card and stop by and turn it in 

at the Welcome Desk for a free gift. Also, each Sunday you are invited to join us 

for coffee in the Welcome Center between 9:30 and 11:15 am. We would love to 

meet you. Learn more about our schedule, events and ministry here: 


